
 

WILDMOOR RESIDENTS’ 

ASSOCIATION 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Wednesday 7th June 2017 at 7.30pm 

Venue 

Fairfield Village hall 
All residents of the area are invited to the Annual General Meeting of 

the Residents’ Association 

There will be a brief review on the past year’s events including the refusal by W.C.C. to the 

planning application for the Incinerator Bottom Ash plant at the Western Quarry by Veolia E.S. 

Ltd., and information on some existing and new concerns about other proposed developments 

in Wildmoor. We particularly want to discuss ideas for our own local Neighbourhood Plan 

within the Parish Council of Fairfield and Belbroughton.  

 

Our guest speaker for the evening will be Dave Thomas, Vice Chairman of Chaddesley Corbett’s 

Parish Council, who will be outlining the development of their established Chaddesley Corbett 

Neighbourhood Plan. 

 

There will be elections to the Committee – we are always keen to have new members.  

Refreshments will be served at the end of the meeting with ample opportunity for neighbours 

to meet, talk and enjoy the remainder of the evening. 


